
SUNSHINE HEALTH PLAN – URGENT NOTICE 

 
As of June 21, 2024 the contract with Sunshine Health 

has been terminated. Dr. Colaizzo will be unable to 
accept Sunshine health plans. In order for you to 

maintain Dr. Colaizzo as a Primary Care Physician, you 
must call Medicaid and request one of the following 

plans:  

• Aetna Beter Health 
• AmeriHealth Medicaid 
• Simply Healthcare 

• Unity Community Plan 
• Molina Health Plan 

If you have a Marketplace Sunshine Plan, you may 
request one of the following plans:  

• AmeriHealth Caritas FL 
• Molina Health Plan 
• Cigna IFP Connect 

• Florida Blue Health Op�ons (Silver, Gold, or Bronze) 
• Oscar Health 

We apologize for the inconvenience, please let us know 
how we can assist you through this transi�on.  


